








































 
 

To: Rudi Borrmann, Deputy Director, OGP Local 

OGP Support Unit 

 
 

Object : Letter of Support for the consortium application of six Regions of Morocco to 
the Local OGP for 2023. 

                  Impact For Development is pleased to support the consortium application 
of of six Moroccan Regions, namely: the Drâa-Tafilalet Region, the Oriental Region, 
the Fès-Meknes Region, the Sous-Massa Region, the Guelmim-Oued Noun Region 
and the Laâyoune-Sakia El Hamra Region. This is part of our long lasting 
engagement and endorsement to the Open Government Declaration and its 
principles. 

               Our civil society organization has partnered with the DGCT (General 
Directorate of Local Governments, under the Ministry of Interior)  and the Association 
of the Regions of Morocco to support the REMACTO network that covers 66 local 
governments and more than 270 Local Open Government projects/commitments. 
As members of REMACTO (Moroccan Network of Local Open Governments), these 
Regions are actively committed to the implementation and promotion of the principles 
of open government. We have worked closed with these regional actors during 2023 
throught the cocreation process of their Regional Open Government Program and we 
can witness of the maturity of both the local governments and the local civil society 
actors.  
               Our civil society organization has also supported the application process to 
join OGP Local for the regions of Beni Mellal-Khenifra in 2021 and the region of 
Tanger-Tetouan-Al Hoceima in 2020. We have also supported the organization of 
more than 20 OpenGov events during the OpenGov Week every year in 2022 and 
2023. 
              We recognize the importance of joining OGP Local and be part of a global 
community of government and civil society who strive to innovate, catalyze progress 
and promote learning within and across jurisdictions. This global community is 
strengthened by the actions of its members, hence, we continue pledging to be an 
active member of this global community and support other members with peer 
exchanges and engaging at the local, national and international level to promote the 
values of open government. 

             If given the opportunity to become a member of OGP Local in the 2023 call, 
Samia El Baouchi , the director of Impact For Development, will be responsible for 
leading the OGP Local process and liaising with the OGP Support Unit. In addition, 
we commit to making available the necessary human, financial and technical 
resources to participate in the co-creation, implementation and learning from 
ambitious commitments within the action plan. 

             Fore more information, please contact elbaouchisamia@gmail.com or +212 
624-969117 
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